LUPUS

Foundation of America

Indiana Chapter, Inc.

June 5, 2007
Dr. Richard Burt, Chief
Division of Immunotherapy and Autoimmue Diseases

Department of Medicine
Morthwestern University

Dear Dr. Burt:

Once again, thank you for taking the time to present Stem Cell Transplantation for
Autoimmune Diseases to guests of the Lupus Foundation of America, Indiana Chapter.

Sincerely.
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Phyllis A. Simko
President & CEO

Enclosure



